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Heller Welcomes Veterans Affairs Partnership with Veteran Service Organizations
Says much more needs to be done to reduce claims 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) announced a new partnership with Disabled American Veterans (DAV) and The American Legion to help reduce VA backlog claims. U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) welcomed the partnership, which is designed to help veterans submit fully developed claims so that they are processed more quickly and do not enter the backlog. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“This partnership is a practical approach to reducing the claims backlog, and I’m pleased to see the veteran community working together on such an important issue.  Still, much more needs to be done because right now, 10,000 Nevada veterans are stuck waiting for answers. I and my colleagues on the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee have asked the VA to let us know what resources they may need to tackle this problem and end the backlog. I will continue to stand up for our heroes and push for the much-needed answers,” said Senator Dean Heller.
Since joining the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee in the 113th Congress, Senator Heller has been vocal about the need to reduce the backlog in benefits claims. Most recently, Senator Heller wrote a letter to VA Western Area Director Willie Clark demanding answers to Nevada’s backlog. He has also introduced the Accountability for Veterans Act, legislation to help increase the rate at which the VA obtains the records it needs from other federal agencies in order to process benefits claims. 
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